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Hi! My name is Gabrielle, and I am thrilled to be a part of the Cosmetology Associations Board of 
Directors! Before aesthetics, I was immersed in the dental world having thrived as a dental 
assistant and office manager for many years. As I transitioned into the aesthetics community, I 
continued to bring a passionate and professional demeanour to my spa and clients, knowing that 
client care quality and safety is the most important aspect of my business. 

 

I am a graduate of the Canadian Beauty College in Toronto, where I studied aesthetics and laser 
technology. I continued my education by getting involved in microdermabrasion, chemical peels, 
dermaplaning, manicures, pedicures, lash lift & tint, and sugaring. I am also a Dermalogica 
Specialist, and am working towards becoming an Expert, which will help me to continue to improve 
the service I provide my clients. Outside of work, I have a very wide range of hobbies, that include 
travelling, camping, biking, and hiking. I live a healthy lifestyle full of activity and nutritious eating.  

I look forward to being there for our aesthetic community, listening to the needs of our members, 
and ensuring that every voice is heard and valued.  


